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St. Augustine’s Catholic Primary School 

We try to follow Jesus by loving each other and caring for God’s world. 

NEWSLETTER ~ 3rd May 2024 

 

“This is my commandment: love one another, as I have loved 
you.”   
John 15: 9-17 ~ The 6th Sunday of Easter 
 
We have entered the month of May and the month of Mary.  
 
Our school chaplains have started their first session of Rosary club at 
lunchtimes, and are looking forward to doing this each day during 
May. 

 
Our KS2 liturgy celebrated Mary by 
bestowing our statue with a collection 
of flowers. We use this month to 
honour Mary by thinking of others and 
showing them we care, as Mary our 
mother taught us. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the weather, we 
were unable to do a procession to St. 
Walstan’s this year. Instead we 
presented them to our school statue 
in the school hall. 
 
1. Who do you know, at the 
moment, who needs extra support 
and kindness? 
 
2. How can you show love and 
kindness to those that look after 
and care for you? 
 
3. Can you spend a moment each 
day to pray to Mary, thanking her 
for all those who take time to care 
for others in need? 

Wednesday Word ~ LOVE 
 
Please see the link for this week’s 
edition of the Wednesday Word below.  
 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/
wednesday-word/love?
pid=MTA101634&v=127.9 
 
  

Heart of Gold Award 
 
The ‘Heart of Gold’ Award 
acknowledges the outstanding kindness 
and thoughtfulness of our children.  
 
This week the award goes to:  

 
Chiumdiuto ~ Y6 Rosen 

http://www.st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk
http://www.st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/love?pid=MTA101634&v=127.9
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/love?pid=MTA101634&v=127.9
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/love?pid=MTA101634&v=127.9


St. Augustine’s News 

Plastic-Lid Collection 
 
Our Eco-Warriors have been sharing Pope Francis’ message from his letter titled Laudato Si. 
 
As part of their work to promote sustainability and caring for our common home, the Eco Warriors would 
like to re-use and upcycle plastic lids to create a piece of permanent art work. 
 
The idea is to create a large picture of our school’s patron, Saint 
Augustine of Canterbury. 
Please start collecting any finished plastic lids, of any colour, and any 
size and bring them into school after half term. 
 
 

Book Fundraiser 
 

At St Augustine’s we want to foster a love of reading in all our pupils. In order 
to achieve this, we know that our children need to feel inspired.  
 

We would like to raise funds for a collection of high-quality new books, so there 
is something to engage all our children, whether they are already a keen reader 
in search of their next great read or a reluctant reader looking for something to transform them into a 
lifelong reader. We want all of our pupils to develop a love of reading for pleasure.  
 

Reading is a skill we take for granted, yet one that is essential to support us throughout our whole lives. 
As a child grows up, being able to read well not only enables them to discover new facts but also opens 
them up to a world of new ideas, stories and opportunities.  
Therefore, we are aiming to raise £3000 which will enable us to purchase new books for all our year 
groups, from nursery to Year 6, so that all our pupils will find something to ignite their imagination and 
passion for reading. The sets we have chosen come from Books For Topics Recommended Reads 
collections, including high-quality reading for pleasure choices specially chosen to boost reading in each 
year group. You can see the collections atwww.booksfortopics.com/booklists/recommended-reads/.  
 

These collections of books will form part of our plan to create new and high-quality library areas in UKS2, 
LKS2 and KS1/EYFS that will benefit all our children as they progress through the school.  
 

To donate, please visit:https://supportyourschool.org.uk/st-augustines-catholic-primary-school/
booksfortopics-year-group-recommended-reads  
 

Thank you in advance for your continued 
support.  
 

Best wishes, Our St. Augustine’s Family 

Art Competition ~ Fantastic Beasts 
Each half term we hold an art competition. This is a chance for children to 
express themselves and share their creative talents, to explore a chosen idea 
and theme. This half term, the theme is Fantastic Beasts!  
 
Create your own amazing animal using as many 
ideas as you want. You can draw, paint or sculpt 
your fantastic beast, using any media that you 
wish. 
 
Deadline: Friday 17th May 2024 

http://www.booksfortopics.com/booklists/recommended-reads/
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St. Augustine’s Notices 

Preventing Online Radicalisation and Extremism 
 
Please find attached a digital flyer about some online sessions for parents, 
carers and youth workers about preventing radicalisation and extremism.  
 
These sessions will assist in raising awareness about young people who 
are susceptible to online radicalisation and extremism. The sessions will 
be run by a reformed Extreme Right-Wing (ERW) activist who now 
supports people to leave extremism and helps them build resilience for the 
future.  
 
Attendees will be given information about where to go for help if they are worried about a family member 
or other young person they know. 
 
Anyone can be vulnerable to radicalisation, regardless of gender, ethnicity, religion, education or age but 
some factors can make a person more at risk of being targeted by people with extreme views. With young 
people having access to the online world at an increasingly earlier age, it is really important that we are all 
aware of the signs of radicalisation, how it happens and where to go for help. 
 

 Contact Us ~ During term time, our school office is open from 8:30am-4:00pm. 
 
Our Office Team: Vicki Coates, Bardhe Lleshaj, Larraine Russell 
 
Telephone: 01603 743317 
Email: office@st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk 
Website: www.st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk 
 
Warning ~ DO NOT REPLY to emails sent from:  
StAugustinesCatholicPrimarySchool@pupilasset.co.uk   

Books Purchased 
 
Below is a picture of the books we have purchased so far with the money we have raised with the help of 
our families and friends of St Augustine’s. If you would like to donate towards our next purchase, please 
visit:https://supportyourschool.org.uk/st-augustines-catholic-primary-school/booksfortopics-year-group-
recommended-reads 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect
http://www.st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk
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Dates 
 
Click the link to view 2024-2025: St Augustine's Term Dates 

Event Date 

KS2 Mass at St. Walstan’s Church 
Feast of the Ascension 

Thursday 9th May 2024 at 9:15 

Year 6 SAT’s Week Monday 13th May 2024 

Walk to School Week Monday 20th May 2024 

Reception Trip to Gressenhall Tuesday 21st May 2024 

EYFS & KS1 Disco Thursday 23rd May 2024 

KS1 Trip to Banham Zoo Wednesday 5th June 2024 

School Class Photos Wednesday 19th June 2024 

Whole School Sponsored Walk  Thursday 20th June 2024 

2023 / 2024 
School Closes                             

(Last day children attend school) 

School Opens                            

(First day children come back) 

May Bank Holiday  Monday 6th May 2024 Tuesday 7th May 2024 

Summer Half Term 2024 Friday 24th May 2024 Monday 3rd June 2024 

Summer Holidays 2024 
Friday 19th July 2024             

School finishes at 1:30pm 
- - - 

KS1 and KS2 After School Clubs Summer First Half Term 2024 
 

After School Clubs for the Summer Term are now on WisePay. If your child attends a club already you 
will 
still need to sign them up and rebook as they are only open for each half term.  
 
KS1 and KS2: PE Kits should be brought to school at the start of the day, so the children can change 
before the club starts. Children will need to be collected from the Lower Playground at 4:15pm  
All clubs run from 3:15pm until 4:15pm.  
 

Monday  ~ Art Club: Reception, and KS1/Art and Design KS2 
Monday   ~ Guitar Club: KS2 only Contact the school to see if there are spaces available 
 
Tuesday  ~ Tag Rugby 
 
Wednesday ~ Basketball 
Wednesday ~ Camera Club: KS2 only. Contact the school to see if there are spaces available 
Wednesday  ~ Tennis Years 1-3 sign up on the 
provider's website (Flyer attached) 
 
Thursday  ~ Football 
Thursday  ~ KS1&2 Dance Fit 
Thursday  ~ Zumba 
 
Friday  ~ Football  

https://www.st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk/term-dates/
http://www.st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/SJB-calendar-24-25.pdf

